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Recently Deceased  

Marie McGlynn 

Kate Walsh  

Jimmy Guest  

 

Anniversaries 

 

Bridget &Michael Leenane  

Mary & Joseph Fitzpatrick  

Anne O’Neill  

Eugene & Jim Lennon  

John Smullen  

Mary Flannery  

Josephine McAlvinia 

Margaret Murray  

Eamonn Gibson  

Mary & Patrick O’Grady  

Michael King 

Ellen Barry  

Mona Currivan  

Ann McInerny 

May they rest in peace 

 

 
 

 
 

We are looking for people to join 

our  

team of garden volunteers,  

no experience necessary, 

if you are interested in finding 

out more 

please contact Gerry O’Connor- 

01-4993700 

goconnor@cheeverstown.ie   

 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE 

 
MONDAY EVENING 
ADORATION OF THE 
BLESSED 
SACRAMENT WILL 

NOT TAKE PLACE 

DURING JULY AND 

AUGUST  
 

The St Vincent De Paul Society wish 

to acknowledge with thanks the 

sum of €l5l5 collecte at their 

Church Gate Collection last 

weekend. The next Monthly 

Collection will take place on 

Sunday September 9th  

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Audio Cd’s  

 

If you would like to 

purchase any of the 

recordings of the talks from 

the IEC you can get them 

from www.eist.ie Ph 087-

2789390 or parish office has  

a limited supply priced at €5 

each  

 

Treasures of Irish Christianity – 

“People and Places, Images and 
Texts” 

is the title of a new book launched this 
week in St Patrick’s College Maynooth 
by Christy Kenneally. The book is a 
collection of 80 short articles written by 
a host of leading scholars from the 
worlds of history, liturgy, theology, 
philosophy, art history and Celtic 
studies. The articles reflect on aspects 
of Christian tradition in Ireland from the 
fifth to the twenty-first century. Taking 
its cue from the theme of the 50th 

International Eucharistic Congress, 
which took place in Ireland from the 
10th – 17th June last, this collection 
places special emphasis on the 
relationship between Irish people and 
the Eucharist.  Treasures of Irish 
Christianity is published by Veritas and 
is available in their stores nationwide 
and online from www.veritas.ie 

 

Young people of Ireland 

fan the flame of faith on 
relay walk from Lough 

Derg to the Knock 

Summer Youth Festival 
2012 

The Knock Summer Youth 

Festival is a one-day event 

taking place on Saturday 28 

July at Knock Shrine. This is a 

free event for young people 

between the ages of 17-30 and 

consists of talks, workshops, 

music, prayer, reflection and 

finishes with the celebration of 

the Eucharist. Young people 

from all dioceses in Ireland will 

travel to the festival some 

using it as a world youth day 

reunion from Madrid 2011, 

others a chance to get away, 

some just coming ‘for a look’ 

and this year some will use it 

as a follow up to the Eucharistic 

Congress which took place in 

Dublin from 10-17 June. 

To take part in the relay log on 

to www.knock-

shrine.ie/youthfestival for 

information. For more 

information on this year’s 

Knock Summer Youth Festival 

please call 0876927850 or log 

onto www.knock-

shrine.ie/youthministry. 
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